
Schoolgram September 22,  2022

Prayer Intentions:

Sympathy and prayers for the Zera
family. Mrs. Zera (our librarian) lost
her mom this week. She was also the
great grandmother of Anna and Abby.

Sympathy and prayers for the Dever
Family. The father-in-law of Mrs. Dever
(our counselor) died this week.

For the family of the principal of St.
Mary School in Edgerton, Ohio whose
husband passed away this week.

For those in areas of the world in
conflict, especially the people of
Ukraine and Eastern Europe.

For those who are ill and for those
who care for them.

Please contact the school office if you have
a prayer you would like included.

Calendar:

9/22

● Midterm

● PA Meeting 7:00 pm @ the Annex

(little white church across the

street)

9/28

● 8th gr. High School Visits

9/29

● 8th gr. High School Visits

● Mass 2:10 pm (Gr. 3)

● 2nd gr. First Reconciliation

Parent meeting 6:30 pm

9/30

● Dress Down: Goodbye

September Spirit Day (Fall colors

or favorite fall sports/activities)

From the Principal:

I hope to see many of you this evening as our Parent Association meets at
7:00pm. Come meet other school parents and help shape the mission of our PA
moving forward.

I was out of the building for a couple days this week attending a conference for
Catholic school leaders at the University of Notre Dame. I returned inspired after
time praying and learning with colleagues from our diocese and around the world,
but it is great to be back with your kids. I am truly proud to be their principal.

God’s Blessings,
Andrea Puhl

From the Office:
● School pictures: You should receive a link within the next 24 hours from Jostens

to view school pictures.  If not, you can view them here: https://shop.jostenspix.com

Use event code FE186322. You may also need your child’s Option C ID.
● Library Volunteers: Forms were sent home (with the youngest student in your

family) to sign up to help in the library.  Please complete and return to school if
you are interested. Virtus is required.  See the attachment for instructions and a
digital version of the form.

● Grades 6-8 band fees: Bills for band fees were sent home today.  Please pay
promptly.  If you already paid, your child will not bring home a bill.

● BG Buses North/South Routes: IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO USE THE NORTH/SOUTH
BUS ROUTES, YOU MUST USE THE LINK TO CONFIRM THE DAYS YOUR CHILD
WILL NEED BUSING. IF YOU DON’T COMPLETE IT, YOU WILL NOT RECEIVE
BUSING ON THOSE DAYS. DUE September 30th.
https://forms.gle/Lu6NMYQTzemcBjLS8

● School Mass can be viewed online.  The link for mass at 2:15 pm Thursday,
9/29: https://venue.streamspot.com/event/MzM3NzE1NA

From the Nurse:
It's that time of year when the temperatures are unpredictable. Remember to send a
jacket for recess and other outdoor activities.

We have some illnesses going around but zero confirmed COVID.

The vision and hearing screens are completed. I sent home the results with students that
did not pass. Feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Mrs. Dianna Kolbe

The following resource from the health department may be helpful if someone in your
family is exposed or tests positive.

Interactive COVID Decision Trees – provides click-through guidance

https://click.e.jostens.com/?qs=6ad1b0aa53cb1efa6ebd611880a5a9377182336c1badd0785cb9d3972d404fff6e904224c6ac6ee9fb061743390195f73b4e2a07ab5193b92d2273100409c612
https://forms.gle/Lu6NMYQTzemcBjLS8
https://venue.streamspot.com/event/MzM3NzE1NA
https://sites.google.com/view/wchdohio-coronavirus/home/Self-help-Resources?authuser=0


From the Parish:
Sacrament Prep

Wed. 9/28/22 6:30-7:30 pm: First Reconciliation Parent Meeting for parents of 2nd
graders- childcare provided

Altar Servers

Open to boys and girls, grades 4-12. Must have celebrated First Communion and commit
to attend Mass regularly.  Registration is DUE: 9/26/22.


